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                                                                                                                 3rd January 2016 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We wanted to take the time to wish you all a Happy New Year and to give you a few updates about school. 

 

As many of you can see the fencing is almost complete, we have had many positive comments from local residents about how it visually 
improves the look of the school. We will be having cameras and a security lock added within the next few weeks. 

 

We hope to be making improvements to the main playground towards the end of this term and school council have been involved in 
choosing equipment and markings for this. We will keep you posted on this development. 

 

On another matter, we wanted to take the time to remind you that children need to be in uniform and more importantly in school shoes 
every day, unless there is a medical reason or a one off. A uniform audit will take place next week and we expect all pupils in the correct 
school wear and footwear. Just a reminder our uniform is: 

 

• Burgundy cardigan/Jumper 
• White or burgundy polo shirt 
• Black/ Grey trousers/skirt/pinafore dress 
• Black school shoes  

 

In addition, please can you make sure that names are in uniform as we have quite a few bits in lost property and are unsure who they 
belong to. The lost property box can be found opposite the school office area; should you wish to find lost and found items. 

 

Further to this please ensure that children come to school appropriately presented. We have had to make many reminders to children 
recently regarding the removal of false nails and additional makeover accessories. Kind regards 

Mr N Copestake 

Head of School 

    ‘Work hard, be kind’ 


